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Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear CFTC,

I would like to voice my objection to the proposed reduction in leverage to 10:1.

I am a retail Forex trader and should the proposed reduction in leverage becomes
effective, my ability to provide for my family would be greatly reduced.

Thank you for your attention and understanding.

Sincerely,
Henry Husodo
La Habra, CA
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